
NOTICE OF CLOSEOUT PUBLIC HEARING 

The Coosa County Commission is in the process of closing their FY2022 Community Development Block 

Grant, Project Number CY-CM-PF-22-002 which included leveling, resurfacing, and paving of Coosa 

County Rd 38 and American Legion Rd.  As part of the closeout procedures, the Coosa County 

Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, April 11th, 2024, at 4:00 pm at Coosa County 

Courthouse located at 9709 US-231, Rockford, AL 35136, to discuss the completion of this project and 

accept citizen input concerning the closeout of this project.  All citizens who may need special assistance 

to attend this hearing should contact Amy Gilliland, County Administrator, at 256-377-2420. 

 Instruction to newspaper:  
  
The above is to be placed in the classified legal notice section of The Coosa County News.  The notice is 
to be run once on 3/29/2024. 
 
An Affidavit of Publication is required and should be forwarded as soon as possible to: 
                Heather Graham, Senior Planner 
   Heather.Graham@earpdc.org 
                East Alabama Regional Planning and Development Commission 
                P.O. Box 2186, Anniston, AL 36202 
                Telephone: (256) 237-6741.  
  
The invoice should be sent to:   Amy Gilliland  
    County Administrator 
    P.O. Box 10 
    Rockford, AL 35136  
    256-377-2420 
    amy.gilliland@coosacountyal.com  
 

 


